




To further increase awareness regarding the potential risks of modern slavery, as well as the possible 

indicators, the Company publishes a copy of this statement on the Company website. 

Board Approval 

This statement is made pursuant to section 54(1) of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and constitutes the 

Company's slavery and human trafficking statement for the financial year ended December 31, 2021. This 

statement has been approved by the undersigned representatives effective June 30, 2022. 

Ian Smith 

Chief Executive Office 

George Paleologou 

Director 

Chief Terry Paul 

Director 


